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Psalm 126:3 "The Lord has done great
things for us, and we are filled with joy."

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

WOWI Can you believe that it is already
2020? The New Year brings NEW
opportunities and a chance to make a fresh
start. It also gives us time to pause and
THANK GOD for another year. AMEN!

The second half of the school year will be |
busy as ever, with no sign of slowing down.
All of the children have grown so much since
September. Each class is half way through
their curriculum gearing up for their eventual
move to their next class and for
Kindergarten. It is a mere 6 months away.

We hope you had a wonderful holiday time
with family and friends. Our staff and | want
to thank you so much for all your support as
we continue to make CCCC the best school it
can be. Also, thank you for all the wonderful

goodies, gifts and Christmas cards we
received during the holidays- it was greatly
appreciated and a blessing. HAPPY NEW
YEAR and may God bless you and your

family. Lets make it the best year ever!!

Teacher Kathy
Director/ Superstars Teacher
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Happy Birthday

Toanui. - 3
Jan 4

Teiji - 2
Jan 11

Teacher Michelle
Jan. 15

1 UPCOMING FUNDRAISER
INFO
FEBRUARY 12 - 26TH
We will be having a
TUPPERWARE
FUNDRAISER!!

KICK OFF, PRODUCT
DISPLAY, & COOKING
DEMO WITH TRACI WILL
BE:@ 2:00-5:00 pm on
Wednesday, February 12!

WE ARE RAISING FUNDS
FOR NEW OUTDOOR PLAY
EQUIPMENT! MORE INFO
TO COME SOON!

Holidays- NO SCHOOL

January 20 (Monday)
Martin Luther King Jr. day




